
  Number ___ 

THIS WEEK IN GRADE THREE  

"Preparing and educating God's children for life-long service to Christ"  

During the week of May 12 – May 16, we will be working on: 
 

Memory: Old Testament Books: Ecclesiastes - Amos for Tuesday,  “Abide 

with Me” for Thursday                        

Math: Unit 12: Measurement and Data                    

Science: Hatching Unit                            

Reading: Lesson 23: The Journey of Oliver K. Woodman, Reading Log - Fri.                  

Spelling: Lesson 23: Suffixes -ful, -ly, and -er, Test on Friday                        

Social Studies: Lesson 13: U.S. Government, State Quiz #5 on Friday                                                                                            

Language Arts: Adjectives and Adverbs                     

                                                       

                       

Important Attachments 

Memory, Reading Log, Spelling List, Charcoal Grill Dining Out Flyer, Mrs. 

Witek’s Retirement Celebration 

Important Dates:  

Saturday, May 10 ………. 5th-8th Grade Musical @ 7 p.m. 

Thursday, May 15 ………. Charcoal Grill Dining Out (11:30-8:00) 

Friday, May 16 ………. Family Game Night - 5:30-7:30 

Friday, May 16 ………. Library Books Due Back to School  

 

Special Notes and Reminders 

Thank you for all of the kind words, cards, and gifts/treats 
this week for Teacher Appreciation Week!!  - Miss Hoffmann 

and Mrs. Paulick 
 

• Join us in celebrating Mrs. Witek’s retirement on Sunday, June 1 at the 9:00 

a.m. church service and/or a brunch reception at 11:00 a.m.  



 

• State Geography Quizzes: We have labeled a new map with the last 10 states. 

State Map #5 includes: Montana, Idaho, Washington, Oregon, Utah, 

California, Arizona, Nevada, Alaska, and Hawaii.  

   

• We will finish MAP testing next week. 

 

• All school library books are due back to school by Friday, May 16. Please 

check with your child if they have any books to return and remind them to 

return them by this upcoming Friday.  

 

• According to the Parent Handbook, students may wear shorts to school 

starting on May 10.  

 

• If your child has not returned the Field Trip Agreement & Participation 

Forms for our field trips, please do so by Monday, May 12. These forms 

must be signed and returned for your child to ride in a parent’s car to the 

locations.  

 

 

We are still in need of a few more parent drivers for our field trips. If you plan to 

be a chaperone or a parent driver, please let me know by Tuesday, May 6. The 

school may need some information regarding a current background check and valid 

insurance for driving. 

 

 

 

Worship with your family each week! Worship services are held on Sunday 

at 7:45 and 10:15 a.m. and on Wednesday at 6:00 p.m. Sunday School/Bible 

Study will be held on Sunday in between services at approximately 9:00 a.m. 


